terome F, LaMoria
Fire Chief, Fire Department

Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
380 Congress St
Portland, ME 04101

11/03/2015
Dear Mr. Vardis,

This letter is to confirm we have accepted your Plan of Action for the property
located on 450 Cumberland Ave. According to the email sent on 10/28/2015, you
will have all fire doors installed by the end of March 2016 (five months). Please
contact us at 207-874-8400 if there are any changes to this plan.

Sincerely,
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